
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

Puffins    

Gold Stars: Jack, Sophie Silver Badge: Jack, Poppy Gold Badge: Jack, Matilda 

 

Flamingos and Owls 

Gold Stars: Poppy, Eleanor, Oliver, Thomas, Scarlett, Brennan. Juliet  Good Work: Max, 

Jack, Orla. 

Eagles 

Gold Stars: Maggie, Isabella, Jayden Gold Badge: Ebony, Harry, Maggie, Isabella, Lily, Leo. 

 

Toucans 

Good Work: Annabel, Gabriela, Riyo  Gold Stars: Jess, Riyo Accelerated Reader – Alfie. 

 

Well done each and every one of you!!  

 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 91.6%  Owls 95.5% Flamingos 100%  Eagles 96.6%  Toucans 95.8% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.94%  

 

KS2 School Performance  This will take place on Thursday 12th July at 2 p.m. and 6.00 

p.m. 

Please note that the whole school will be involved in the production. Parents will need to 

decide whether to attend the afternoon or evening performance or whether they would like 

to have 1 place for the afternoon and 1 for the evening.  Unfortunately, due to health and 

safety regulations and shortage of space, we will be unable to accommodate 

pushchairs/buggies in the hall. Parents needing to bring these to school will be asked to leave 

them in the reception area.  

 

 

Author Visit – On July 11th, Benji Davies will be delivering a whole school assembly in the 

afternoon, where he will talk about his books and his illustrations.  There will be an 

opportunity to buy one of his books.  They will be priced at £6 each, if you would like to bring 

in money in a named envelope prior to the day, we will collect these at the office. Books will 

also be available to buy from 3:15 on the day from a Jarrolds representative (there will be 

the option to pay by card). You will get the chance to meet the author and have your book 

signed. 
 

6th July 
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Bag2School This is an opportunity to clear out your clutter and raise funds for the school.  

Bags will be issued soon and can be brought to school from Monday 9th July. 
 

New Website We are in the process of having a new website built and would be very 

interested to hear what you would like to see on the website. If you click on this link: 

https://goo.gl/forms/bXnS29iU4gRs8EyJ2 it will take you to a Google form with a hyperlink to the 

new demo website, there is also a place for you to record your comments, thank you! 
 

Year End Awards We invite all parents to join us in our end of year Achievements 2018 

Ceremony on Tuesday 24th July. All the children will be participating in the ceremony which 

begins at 2 pm.  This is an opportunity to celebrate the year’s learning, award prizes and say a 

fond farewell to our leavers.  Do come and join us at this special event.  Doors will open at 

1.45 pm and we would ask you to be seated by 1.55 pm for a prompt 2 pm start.  Due to health 

and safety restrictions, seats are limited to 2 per family.  Unfortunately, we are not able to 

provide a crèche and due to limited space, we would ask that pushchairs are left outside.  

Thank you. 
 

Trophies If your child was awarded a trophy at the Awards Ceremony 2017, could you 

please make sure that it is returned by Thursday 19th July.  Thank you. 
 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
Bawburgh Duck Race - 14th July 2018 

Please return Images and video parental consent forms  

Please return consent slip for church visit and for September Year 3/4 residential 
  

https://goo.gl/forms/bXnS29iU4gRs8EyJ2

